
 

 

6 September 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 12/13 Parent/Carer Information Evening – Thursday 12 September 

I wish to thank you for your support of St. Katherine’s School throughout the past 
academic year.  It was another truly fantastic year full of individual and year group 
successes and achievements.  The new academic year promises even more success for 
our young people, and I am keen to communicate specific information about your 
child’s  education in Year 12/13. 

A Year 12/13 Parent Information Evening is being held in the dining hall at St. Katherine’s 
School on Thursday 12 September (7.00-8.00pm).  I would very much like you to 
attend this evening to enable you to support your child’s learning for the coming academic 
year.  Topics covered in the evening will include: 

• Key dates for parents 
• Assessment and exam information 
• Student attendance expectations 
• Sixth form study expectations 
• How we will communicate with you and how you can communicate with us 
• Post-18 pathways information 

There will be refreshments available and an opportunity to meet with the sixth form tutor 
team and ask any questions you may have. 

I would be grateful if you could contact the school to confirm your attendance at this 
event.  Please call the school or email school@stkaths.org.uk clearly stating your name 
and the name of your child. 

I look forward to you on Thursday 12 September.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Steve Colebourne 
Assistant Headteacher (Head of Sixth Form) 
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